
 

 

BERWICK TOWNSHIP 
BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 

SPECIAL MEETING MINUTES DECEMBER 12, 2022 
 

CALL TO ORDER AND PLEDGE TO THE FLAG – The Berwick Township Board of Supervisors held a 

Special Meeting on Monday, December 12, 2022 at 5:00 p.m. in the Municipal Building, 85 Municipal Road, 

Hanover. The purpose of the meeting is to discuss the Summerfield development and the proposed routing of 

the sewer main in Berwick Township. Present were Supervisors Pete Socks, Tom Danner, Barry Cockley (via 

Zoom), Earle Black, Scott Kennedy, Solicitor Tim Shultis, Engineer Tim Knoebel. 

 

Also present were: Jason Boyles, Ben Myers, and Joe Myers from J.H. Myers. 

 

Discussion 

 

Barry Cockley made a motion to adjourn at 5:25 p.m., seconded by Scott Kennedy. Motion carried. 

 

 

 

 
 

       Jean A. Hawbaker 

       Secretary/Treasurer 

       BERWICK TOWNSHIP 
       BOARD OF SUPERVISORS 


